
From: Scott Hockett
To: City Clerk; Whippy, Isaac
Subject: Isaac Whippy
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 11:44:44 AM

Hello all  Mr Whippy has been very helpful and professional on all levels.  As I had many questions about running
for city council.  Mr Whippy brings  great knowledge and value to the City of Fort Bragg.
Regards
Scott hockett
Sent from my iPhone
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